MEMORANDUM

DATE:	November 20, 2014

TO:	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602

FROM:	Rob Lawrence
EPA/Region 6/PD

SUBJECT:	June 17, 2014 Brief Remarks Regarding the Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants at the Dedication of wind turbines at Pantex Renewable Energy Project



SUMMARY

Brief remarks were made by EPA at the dedication of wind turbines at Pantex Renewable Energy Project on the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES

DOE, National Nuclear Security Administration and Siemens Government Technologies, Inc.

[bookmark: _GoBack]EPA Participant:	Carl Edlund (Superfund Division Director)

